LOOK!
IRS :

The fledgling Communications Subcommittee of the Skyline House Owner Involvement
Committee is publishing this brief first issue of the Skyline House Newsletter
both to bring co-owners up to date on the activities of the Owner Involvement

Committee and to cry for help in ensuring that there are future issues. First,
the news:

OWNER INVOLVEMENT COMMITTEE

THE FIRST MEETING was held June 10 in the Card Room with 30 enthusiastic co-owners
attending. Jack Herzig (310W) acted as Chairperson. The purpose of the meeting
was to form special interest subcommittees and begin to develop plans for future

activities. Brief descriptions of the subcommittees formed and a list of their
members follow:

COMMUNICATIONS — Responsible for notices to co-owners and periodic newsletters
reporting co-owners' news and reporting news to co-owners. Members to
date are: Anna Gilreath, 1515W; Diana Barnhart, 203W; Elizabeth Grant,
1408W; Jack Herzig, 310W; Allan Lund, 1701W; Richard Nelson, 1710W.

COMPMUNITY RELATIONS/WELCOMING - Combined subcommittees. Responsible for
facilitating co-owner integration with the community, its leaders and
resources. Also welcoming new co-owners to Skyline House. Members to

date are: Maria Elena Pynn, 1302W; Christobel Bicksler, 301W; Maureen
Lescroart, 1104W; Mary Walsh, 1202W; Vera Church,

RECREATION - Responsible for fun and games and hobbies and New Year's Eve
parties. Members to date are: Bernice Kamisky, 716W; Betty Kellogg,
1608W; Jan Flynn, 909W; Pat Denny, 712W; Lon Ballard, 905W; Allan Lund,
1701W; Ellen Delman, 115W; Ruth Bassett, 704W; Mimi Frank, 1111W; Erma
Leatherwood, 713W; Nina Brolin, 402W; Esther Sirkin, 1401W.

THE NEXT MEETING will be held July 15 at 8 p.m. in the Card Room. If you are
interested in working on any of these subcommittees, please attend; bring your
ideas and suggestions and willingness to participate. Contact any of the indi-

viduals named above for information about subcommittee planning activities in the
meantime.

OFFICERS WILL BE ELECTED AT THE JULY 15 MEETING. THE OWNER INVOLVEMENT COMMITTEE
NEEDS THE FOLLOWING OFFICERS: CHAIRPERSON, VICE CHAIRPERSON, SECRETARY, AND
TREASURER. IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN ANY OF THESE POSITIONS, PLEASE PROVIDE JACK
HERZIG, 310W, WITH A SHORT STATEMENT OF YOUR INTEREST AND QUALIFICATIONS.

SPECIAL NEWS ABOUT THE COMMUNICATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE. The subcommittee held its
first planning session June 17, with Jack Herzig, Anna Gilreath, Allan Lund and
Diana Barnhart attending. We agreed to commence preliminary inquiries into getting
a newsletter going. Allan Lund met with Julie Verrier, Editor of the Skyline

Plaza Skylines, June 20 for practical advice and tips. She indicated she would

be willing to answer questions and provide further guidance in future. Allan

and Anna Gilreath will be meeting with Vince Turner on June 27 to discuss some

of the practical aspects of typing, duplicating and distributing a newsletter

that is not self-supporting, i.e., what is management's role to be.

(over)



The subcommittee needs a chairperson, a newsletter editor (collector, reviewer
and/or writer of newsletter entries) and production/circulation manager (in
charge of printing/duplication and distribution). We also need many more
volunteers to help whoever becomes editor and production/circulation manager.
Without such help, this may be the last newsletter. Contact any of the sub-
committee members for more information and to volunteer.

THINGS TO THINK ABOUT

Come to the next meeting of the Owner Involvement Committee on July 15 and
let us know

What kinds of news, features, etc., you would like to see in the newsletter.

- What other formats you think the Communications Subcommittee should use
to keep co-owners informed.

- What you can do to ensure Skyline House has a newsletter each month.
~ What the newsletter should be named. Some suggestions are: On the House,
House Calls, House Special, Rising Sun, House Spoken, House Key, House

About, House Flyer, Household Word, Highrise Herald, The Center Fold,
Skywriter, Skywards. Add a half dozen of your own and let us know.
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